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August 13, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2014-0055 
 
At the request of Board staff, and on behalf of Algoma Power Inc. ("API"), I am writing to confirm that 
section 93 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 does not apply to API as it is a privately held 
corporation. As such, API neither remits PILs, nor will it be filing a PILs model. Please refer to the 
Board's February 7, 2013 Decision With Reasons in EB-2012-0217. 

API remits taxes under the Income Tax Act (Canada) and has provided information in that regard to the 
Board in its pre-filed evidence. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 


